April 9,2018

Dear Representative Rezabek,

My name is Olivia and | am a fourth grade friend to
Brynne. | think bill 539 should be a law because it would be
nice to have a state dog. Also because Ohio has a lot of
state animals but Ohio does not have a state dog. Plus this
dog is very popular in Ohio so if the dog is popular it should
be a state dog. Oh,and just sc you know | am allergic to

dogs.

Sincerely,
Olivia Ann Kohlimann



